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To: 'regulatory@ccrenew.com' '* corn
Cc: 'Elizabeth Ferrell1; Jackson-Henry, Betty; Mount, Gail N.C- L

Subject: Updated site plans in several dockets

Mr. McGovern,

The Utilities Commission has received and filed Cypress Creek's updated site plans in the
following dockets:

SP-4340, Sub 0
SP-3797, Sub 0
SP-4287, Sub 0
SP-5549, Sub 0
SP-5523, Sub 0
SP-4323, Sub 0

However, the Commission needs additional information and clarification concerning the
changes to the site plans for these facilities. It would be helpful if you will describe in a couple
of sentences what has changed. For example: "The footprint for the solar panels has been
shifted approximately 300 yards to the southwest." Or "Five additional acres have been added
to the site plan on the northeast boundary."

In addition, it would be helpful if you will file a map or maps for each facility that shows the
new site in relationship to the original site.

A good example that illustrates both of the above points is the Amended Application filed July
17, 2015 in Docket No. SP-4260, Sub 0.

Thank you for your assistance. Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Len Green
Senior Staff Attorney
NC Utilities Commission
lgreen@ncuc.net
(919) 733-0834

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third
parties by an authorized state official.


